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YES! We have food! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we went to see a great friend and one of our sponsors, Erik Sundin! He donated all this meat for 
the festival and guess who is going to be here to run the kitchen? Our amazing Chef ARNOLD!!! If you 
like cooking or just want to help him, he will need as much help as possible! 

For the vegetarian people, do not worry, we will have a bunch of great food for you too!! Gäddede 
Dance Festival is prepared for everyone! If you didn’t registered, please do, so we can know what food 
we should have, ​if you have some food allergy we HAVE to know!  
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After this, Emma came and we went to Gussvattnet to clean where Calle is staying and maybe some 
teachers will be during the festival. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dax för fika! Time for fika! 

Calle had an interview with Gustav Jillker, a jornalist from Östersund. He is  Miljömagasinet’s 
managing editor and its focus is on environmental and social issues from both Swedish and 
international perspectives. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calle and Gustav Jillker 
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At the end of the day, we went to the Dance Center to see how it was and as we think pictures tells                                             
more than words, we will just show you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Lots of work to do! See you in the next GDF Newsletter!!! 
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